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REVISED NOTICE OF MEETING
TO BE HELD ELECTRONICALLY ON 
TUESDAY, December 1, 2020 at 10:00 am

TO ALL PERSONS INTERESTED IN THE MEETINGS OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE MICHIGAN SOUTH CENTRAL POWER AGENCY

Notice is hereby given that the Michigan South Central Power Agency Board of Commissioners November meeting will be held electronically on December 1, 2020 at 10:00 am due to the Covid-19 pandemic and social distancing requirements and as permitted by the Open Meetings Act. 
	The public may participate in the meeting through Zoom access by computer or smart phone using the following link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83250945148
Meeting ID: 832 5094 5148

The public may also participate by calling into the below number:

(888) 475 4499 US Toll-free
Meeting ID:  832 5094 5148

Members of the public will only be able to speak during the public comment portion(s) of the meeting and such comment will be limited to five minutes per person as provided by Board rules.  To provide for orderly public participation, a person wishing to speak must state their name and request to be recognized by the Chairperson or designated meeting facilitator. All persons indicating a desire to speak during public comment will be recognized. If, prior to the meeting, members of the public have certain questions or wish to provide input on any business that will be addressed at the meeting then such persons may contact the Board members through Pamala Sullivan, General Manager, by email, phone, or mail, at the address listed at the bottom of this notice.

Posted:  November 25, 2020
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